
Fremont Community in Action 2021 
 

A Trex Collection box was placed 
at the Town Hall in Spring 2021.  
The collection idea was presented 
to the Select Board by Mary-Ann 
Blaikie, a Fremont Resident.  The 
plastics collection is for 
Austin17House in Brentwood.  
Once they collect 500 pounds of 
plastics, they plan to place the 
Trex bend by the Community 
Garden at Austin17House. 

This is the weekly collections of 
the group! 

                  Photo courtesy of Mary-Ann Blaikie   
   

Congratulations Majors 60! 

 
Fremont’s Majors 60 (also known as the Fremont Yard Goats) baseball team who just won their  

end of season tournament in June 2021!   
 

Photo courtesy of Deanna Lester 

 



Fremont Garden Club  

The men and women of the Fremont Garden Club continue to reach new heights with their 
enthusiasm, energy and dedication to making Fremont beautiful!  They are shown in various 
photos here (and elsewhere in the Town Report) doing their work throughout the year.  They 

meet monthly at the Fremont Public library and were able to do so with masks and social 
distancing most of the non-gardening months of 2021.  They did some field trips to beautiful 

gardens and held workshops and dried 
seeds to share for this next growing 

season.   
 

These folks freshen and plant in our 
community gardens in the spring, water 

them in the summer and do the fall 
cleanup.   

 
Their swags and kissing balls decorated 

signage and Town Buildings for the holiday 
season and still look great even as of the 

writing of this report. 
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Fremont Memorial Park 
Eagle Scout Kenneth Adams embarked in May 2020 on a project to construct a ramp at 

Memorial Park & Fields to make access to our soccer field easier and safer.  His project involved 
many community leaders, including the Select Board, Parks & Recreation Commission and 

Fremont Athletic Association.  Working with his family and Scout Leadership, he planned and 
constructed the ramp.  We were pleased to be recipients of an AARP Community Challenge 

Grant thanks to the writing 
and submission of Nancy 

Murray, Parks & Recreation 
Commission Member. 

 
We did a ribbon cutting 

event in May 2021.  This is 
Eagle Scout Kenneth Adams 

and his family.  Other 
photos throughout the 

Town Report. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       Garden Club Field Trip 

 
 

A new sign installed to identify the door to the new 
basement meeting room, our Land Use and Building 

Offices and FCTV. 
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